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“Glory to the Father, the Son, and the Holy Spirit: to God who is, who was, & who is to come.” 

 24-Hour Rosary, Every 1st & 3rd Saturday  

Epiphany’s Legion of Mary invites all 
to their virtual 24-hour continuous 
praying of the Rosary every first  and 
third Saturday of the month (June 5 
& 19 for this month).  Please join           

only for the period when you can i.e. 1 hour,                  
2 hours or more.  To join and get the Zoom link, 
please email June at june.pais@ontario.ca,                  
or Joseph at amal7us@yahoo.com.   

Eucharistic Adoration  

Mondays to Saturdays                     
9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.   

Note:  Restricted to                    
10 persons only inside the 

church at a time. 

Cardinal Collin’s Pastoral Letter 

In celebration of the Feast                
of the Sacred Heart of Jesus on 
June 11:  “And so I am                   
inviting all Catholics in this                  
archdiocese, in all our families,                        
religious communities, parishes,                     

schools, and institutions,  to  focus on the                   
significance of this sign of the sacrificial &                  
compassionate love of Christ, the Sacred Heart of 
Jesus, and to make devotion to thecred Heart a 
vital part of our life of faith.”   
                                             — Cardinal Thomas Collins  

Please click on the image to read more. 

Humanitarian Relief  
India’s Covid 19 Outbreak  

Those wishing to help may do so by:  
1) Online through the www.archtoronto.org 
2) Phone through the Development Office at    

416-934-3411  
3) Making cheques payable to:  Epiphany of                    
Our Lord Parish - India's Covid 19 Outbreak -
Disaster Relief 
We offer our prayers for all those affected by these 
disasters. Thank you for your ongoing efforts                      
to assist those in crisis in India.  
Coloro che desiderano aiutare questa causa, possono 
farlo nei seguenti modi: 

1) Online, tramite il sito web dell’Arcidiocesi:                                                         

            www.archtoronto.org 

2)     Per telefono, tramite l'Ufficio Sviluppo al                                

        416-493-3411                            

3) Con assegno pagabile a: Epiphany of Our                          
Lord  Parish - India's Covid 19 Outbreak - Disaster 
Relief 

Offriamo le nostre preghiere per tutte le persone                     
colpite da questi disastri . Grazie per I vostri aiuti nell’                
assistere coloro che sono in difficolta` nelle  in India.  

We thank the many families who 
each month make it a practice of 
bringing non–perishable food as           
donations for the less fortunate 
in our community.    Please leave 
you donation in the Food Drive 

basket in the front lobby from Mondays to 
Saturdays, 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  Please 
check the expiry date of the food that you will 
donate.  

Grazie a tutte le famiglie che ogni mese usano    

portare cibi a lunga scadenza per i poveri della 

comunità.  Vi preghiamo di deporre il vostro              

contributo nel cestino che troverete nell’atrio    

della chiesa , nei giorni feriali dalle 9:00 am alle 

5:00 pm.  Si prega di controllare la scadenza dei 

cibi in scatola.  

Food Donation Drive, Last Day, May 31  
May the Holy Spirit teach us to 

view the world with God’s eyes 

and to treat our brothers and                    

sisters with the gentleness of                   

His heart. - Pope Francis  

https://www.archtoronto.org/siteassets/media/archdiocese-of-toronto-main-site/files/sacred-heart-of-jesus/sacred-heart-pastoral-letter.pdf


              

 

 

“Glory to the Father, the Son, and the Holy Spirit: to God who is, who was, & who is to come.” 

Please pray for the repose of the soul of                                    

† MARIA ROBIBERO  

† TONY IERACI 

  A Saint Vincent de Paul truck 
will be in the church parking lot 
on June 5 & 6 to collect your   
donations of gently used       
clothing and household items to 

share with the less fortunate. PLEASE DO NOT 
BRING ANY ITEMS BEFORE THESE DATES.   
Textiles, shoes, clothing, beddings, draperies 
and small household goods are most           
welcome. Please tie the bags securely.             
ITEMS NOT ACCEPTED ARE: appliances, baby 
furniture, books, mattresses, dishes,                    
construction materials and video tapes.  

Bundle-up Collection, June 5 & 6 

Virtual Bible Conference, June 5 

 By Appointment Only. 

Kindly call the office or email us at   
epiphanychurch@rogers.com                           

to make an appointment. 
Le Confessioni durante il periodo di lockdown,                   

possono esser ascoltate solo su appuntamento.             
Si prega di chiamare l'ufficio o inviarci                               

un'e-mail per fissare un appuntamento.  

Confessions During Lockdown 

For the faithful who wish to 
receive the Eucharist:  

Sundays Only                                    
7:30 a.m. - 8:30 a.m. 

10:00 a.m. - 10:30 a.m. 

12:00 p.m. - 1:00 p.m. 

Holy Communion Service 

Epiphany Virtual Bible Study is temporarily 
postponed until furtner notice.  

The Augustine Institute invites all 
for  a free, two-hour virtual Bible 
conference on the weekend of 
the Solemnity of Corpus Christi, 
also known as the Most Holy 

Body and Blood of Christ on June 5 at 9:00 a.m.  
The Holy Eucharist is the source and summit of 
the Christian life. But what does the Holy Bible 
have to say about it? Please click on the image 
to register.   

Arturo (Arthur) Medina’s Retirement 

Arturo, our Parish Custodian, will 
be retiring on Tuesday, June 1.    
He has faithfully served our                   
Parish for 18 years. We thank him 
for his commitment and             
dedication to our Parish and                   

wish him a long and happy retirement.                       
May God Bless him and his family.  

Arturo, il nostro custode della Parrocchia,               

lascera il servizio Martedi 1 Giugno prossimo.             

Esso ha servitor fedelmente la nostra Parrochia 

per ben 18 anni.  Mentrela ringraziamo per 

l’impegno profuse e la dedizione mostrata,                  

le auguriamo un lungo e felice period di rioposo.  

Il signor la benedica te e la tua famiglia! 

Feast of the Body & Blood of Christ 
Sunday, June 6 

In celebration for the Feast of the 
Body & Blood of Christ                                
next Sunday, June 6, there will be 
an Exposition of the Blessed                         
Sacrament from 1:30 p.m.                                   
to 6:30 p.m.  Restriction applies to 
10 persons only inside the church 
at a time.  

           1:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m.  

         Esposizione del  SS. Eucarista 

https://bibleconference.augustineinstitute.org/


              

“Glory to the Father, the Son, and the Holy Spirit: to God who is, who was, & who is to come.” 

Living The Gospel By Providing For Those In Need 

“Without you, ShareLife could not fulfill its mis-
sion to live the Gospel by providing for those in 
need. Together we are making a real difference! 
My prayer is that we may continue to respond to 
God's love by going forth from ourselves to seek 
the good of others.”    — Cardinal Thomas Collins 

Please make your sacrificial gift through the                       
parish office or sharelife.org.   

 

Vivere Il Vangelo Provvedendo Ai Bisognosi 
 

“Senza di te, ShareLife non potrebbe adempiere alla 

sua missione di vivere il Vangelo provvedendo  ai 

bisognosi. Insieme stiamo facendo la differenza! 

Prego perché possiamo continuare a rispondere 

all'amore di Dio oltrepassando noi stessi per cercare 

il bene degli altri".  

— Cardinale Thomas Collins 

Ti preghiamo di fare il tuo dono tramite la                               

parrocchia, oppure su sharelife.org.   

  

For Parish updates, please visit our website  at                           
epiphanyofourlordsc.archtoronto.org or                       

download MyParish app on your Apple or Smartphones.   

For the generous donors 
who have heeded our                 
request for assistance in the 
purchase of altar banners 

which were all made possible because of you:   

 Asokumar Subramaniam 

Roma Solomon 

Maria Emer 

Frank & Grace Carrubba 

Ida Morra 

Silvana Mizzi 

Free Webinar on Estate Planning                                                              
From a Catholic Perspective, June 12, 

Saturday, 9:30 a.m. 

Join this free webinar and learn about 
the importance of a Will,                   
Powers of Attorney & Estate                   
Planning as well as Catholic                    
teachings and traditions around         

cremation. The Archdiocese of Toronto estate 
planning team & Catholic  Cemeteries & Funeral 
Services will share: 

- How to protect your loved ones with a proper 
Will 
- How to ensure that your wishes are legally                  
protected 
- About Powers of Attorney 

- Estate Trustee selection 

- Finding lawyers and estate planning advisors 
- Our Catholic traditions around wills, cremation, 
burial and funeral 

An estate planning guide will be mailed to all 
attendees at no cost.    To register,  please        
email development@archtoronto.org &                       
include ‘webinar June 12’ in the subject line and 
provide your name and mailing address in the 
body of a message, otherwise, they will not  be 
able to send you your copy of the Estate                   
Planning Guide.  For the sake of statistics,  please 
advise whether you are planning to watch                       
this webinar alone or together with a family 
member.  You will receive a link to the webinar 
on June 8  and in a couple of email reminders 
closer to the date of the presentation. 

Lectio Divina by Cardinal Collins, June 6 

Topic: The Majesty of God                        
(Psalm 29 and Psalm 150)               

Watch  the Livestreaming via                         
St. Michael's Cathedral Basilica                     

website at www.stmichaelscathedral.com/live 

at 7:00 p.m. starting with Vespers (Evening Prayer) 
and followed by  Lectio Divina from 7:30 to 8:15 p.m. 

https://epiphanyofourlordsc.archtoronto.org/
https://myparishapp.com/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC_YpgnW42FtXaaJu1k6vDjg
https://www.facebook.com/Epiphany-of-Our-Lord-Parish-105867307602453/
https://www.archtoronto.org/en/offices-and-ministries/sub-sites/lectio-divina/home/

